
Year 4 Update 

Friday 14th March 2025  

REMINDER: Please make sure that your children are practising their times 
tables at home.  

 

RE 

o This week we have began our new Lent topic on ‘Self-discipline’.  We have thought about 
what Lent is a time for and how we act during Lent. We have also been practising our 
Easter assembly.  

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week, we will be thinking about how we can live in God’s way during Lent and will 
begin learning about the events of Holy Week.  

English 

o This week we have continued writing a persuasive leaflet for our imaginary dream 
location. Children were using persuasive features in their leaflet including expanded 
noun phrases, rhetorical questions and the power of three.   

Pre-teaching:  

o Next week, we will start our new book, ‘Leon and the Place Between’ by Angela McAllister 
and illustrated by Grahame Baker-Smith.    

Maths:  

o This week, we have been learning to add and subtract decimals.   

Pre-Teaching:  

o Next week we will begin learning about money.   

Science 

o This week we have continued our topic on states of matter. We have carried out an 
investigation on evaporation.   

Pre-Teaching: 

o Next week, children will be exploring condensing.   

Key Vocabulary 
RE English Maths Science 

 Penitential rite 
Absolution  

Penance  
  

Persuade  
Travel leaflets  

Expanded noun 
phrases  

The power of three 

Decimal  
Ones 

Tenths 
Partition 

Part-whole model 
Order  

Compare 
More than  
Less than 

States of matter 
Evaporation 
Water vapor  

Evaporation rate 
Steam  

Temperature   

 



Homework:  

Rosary  
 

The Third Sorrowful Mystery  
Due: Tuesday 18th March   

Maths  Due: Tuesday 18th March   

Spelling  The sub- and anti- prefixes.   
Due: Thursday 20th   March   

 

Reminders  

- Year 4 Padua will have their next tennis session on Thursday 20th March. Please make sure 
they have their PE kits and trainers in school.   

- Please make sure you have booked a slot for parents’ evening using the link which has 
been emailed out.   

- Year 4 Padua’s assembly for parents will be on Tuesday 18th March.  
- Year 4 Lisbon’s assembly for parents will be on Thursday 20th March.  

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Aimie & Abbie 

 

 

 


